
At Brookview, 

our school community 

has a commitment to: 

 Increased academic 
achievement 

 Developing positive 
relationships by prac-
ticing mutual respect 

 Celebrating the diver-
sity of learning styles 
and cultures 

 Providing a safe envi-
ronment  

FEB. 26th   

ISTEP TESTING BEGINS 
 

MAR. 2nd   

4th GRADE CO-ED          
BASKETBALL                        
TOURNAMENT 6:00 p.m. 
 

MAR. 5th   
IREAD 3 PARENTS MEETING 

6:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 
 

MAR. 5th   

PTA MEETING  6:30 p.m. 
 

MAR. 7th   

LATE START 9:40 a.m. 
 

MAR. 19th   

SPRING BREAK BEGINS 
 

APR. 2nd   

SCHOOL RECONVENES 
 

APR. 9th   

KINDERGARTEN ROUNDUP 
 

APR. 11th   

LATE START 9:40 a.m. 
 

APR. 20th   

FATHER/DAUGHTER 
DANCE 

02-27-2018 

Upcoming Dates:  

Brookview Elementary  

1550 North Cumberland Road 

Indianapolis, IN 46229 

Office: 317-532-3050 

Fax: 317-532-3089 

http://brookview.warren.k12.in.us 

The CORE Connection 

Dear Third and Fourth Grade Bulldogs, 
 

You are a student….You are a student who has worked very hard in a lot of ways, both inside and   
outside of the classroom.  You and your teachers have spent a lot of time preparing and practicing for 
the ISTEP test that you will all take next week.  I need you to know that I believe in you.  Your teacher 
believes in you.  We believe that each and everyone one of you has special gifts and qualities that make 
you you.  Many of those qualities cannot be measured by this test.  This test does not measure how kind 
you are.  It does not tell us what kind of a friend you are to others.  It will not show us how creative you 
are or how smart you are.  All of these things make you a very special and unique kid.   
 

What will this test tell us?  It will give us valuable information about you as a learner, so that we can 
ensure that you are successful as a student.  It will tell us if you need a little extra help with some of 
your academics or if you need to be more challenged in your school work.   
 

But one of the most important things that this test will tell us is...what are you made of?  How hard do 
you try when something gets hard...do you push through or do you quit?  Do you always give your best? 
 This test is a test of your will and strength!  Do you have the mental strength to stay strong and keep 
trying when you get stuck or tired?  Are you able to keep your mind clear and think through the     
strategies that you have been taught?  Above all else, these are the qualities that will carry you through 
life and ensure that you are successful at whatever you try.  PERSEVERANCE is key! 
 

I believe that each of you is strong...You have what it takes to try your best and keep going even when 
things are hard.  I see you do it everyday!  I believe in you!  Your teachers believe in you!  I hope that 
you believe in yourself!   
 

I can’t wait to see you rock this test!  You’ve got this because you have what it takes! You are strong 
and capable. 
         

                                          
                   
                                         
                 
                                                     

Mrs. Wilson 

Your Principal              

ATTENTION 4TH GRADERS AND 
PARENTS!   

Please join us on Friday, March 2nd at 6:00 p.m. as 
our 4th grade coed basketball team competes against 
other Warren Elementary schools.  In between 
games, be sure to cheer for Mr. Utter as he competes 
in the free throw competition against other Warren 
Township administrators!   

WHAT:   4TH Grade Co-ed Basketball Tournament 

WHEN:   Friday, March 2nd at 6:00 p.m. 

WHERE: Warren Central Fieldhouse 

COST:     $3.00 per person or $10.00 family of four     

            ***** CASH ONLY ***** 

NOTE:  PARENTS MUST                                    
ACCOMPANY PLAYERS 

All proceeds benefit the Warren Arts 
and Education Foundation.    

4th Grade Basketball Tournament IREAD 3 and ISTEP+ TESTING  

ISTEP+ Part 1 testing for 3rd and 4th grades 
began February 26th.  IREAD for 3rd grade 
will begin soon after.  We have been working 
hard to practice and learn skills so that we 
are ready for the tests.  There are many 
things you can do to help your child(ren) be 
successful on the test.  Please schedule any 
doctor appointments, trips and special events 
so that students do not miss school on these 
days.  Once testing sessions begin they can 
not be interrupted.  It’s very important to 
make sure your student(s) are in school every 
day, on time and well-rested.  Without               
putting too much pressure on them,              
encourage them to do their best on the 
ISTEP and IREAD tests.                                              
Together, We Can Make A Difference!  

With love, IREAD 3                         
PARENTS  
MEETING 

Monday, March 5th                                    
6:00 pm. to 6:30 p.m. 

http://brookview.warren.k12.in.us/
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CHANGES ? 

PLEASE NOTIFY 
THE  OFFICE          

BEFORE        
3:00 p.m.    

OF ANY                
TRANSPORTATION 

CHANGES 

Warren Baseball 

 

Lowell Little League’s 2018 Spring 
Season In-person Registration will 
be:   

Mar.  3rd – 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 
Mar.  8th –   6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.     

In-Person Registration will be held 
at Southeastern Church of Christ  
at  6500 Southeastern Ave.   

We also offer online registration 
at www.LowellLittleLeague.org.   

The registration fee is $35 per child ages 4 to 16.  

Lowell Little League 

Chartwells 

 

 

Warren Football 

Warren Community Dialogue 

CHARTWELLS wants your feedback completing a survey to make your child’s 
lunch experience more enjoyable!  Please type this link into a computer, smart 
phone, or tablet to answer the survey questions and give us your responses.   

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ChartwellsElemParentSurveyMarch2018 


